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The FRRS 
Santa Trains 

The FRR5 at its best ... 

Following the great success of last year's 
evening Santa Trains, we will be eagerly 
running them again this year. Come see and 
ride the train with its bright Christmas lights 
throughout. The schedule is as follows: 

• Train Rides Saturday, December 4, 1993 
from 5:30PM until 8:00 PM. 

• The Community Christmas Tree Lighting 
at the Museum on 
Saturday, December 4, 1993 at 7:30 PM. 

• Train Rides Saturday, December II, 1993 
from 5:30 PM until 8:00 PM. 

As was done last year, the FRRS will serve 
free refreshments including coffee, hot 
chocolate, hot Cider and cookies in the 
Beanery. 

Santa will be on hand to greet the kids 
and give them candy canes. 

There will be no charges of any kind for 
the rides or refreshments. 

Our gift shop will be open for your 
Christmas gift selections, also. 

This is truly the FRRS at its best, doing 
good for people. Without any charge, we 
operate trains and serve refreshments. The 
look on the kids' faces is just great. Come 
join in the good will created by these events. 
It will make you feel good. 

Restoration 
Fund 

Chainnan, Skip Englert ... 

The donations for the special restoration fund are still 
coming in. I want to thank you so much for your efforts and 
your generOSity. Keep up the good work. The following is the 

up-to-the-minute list of new supporters: 

Kyle K. Wyatt, Carson City, NV 
Barry Garrett, Modesto, CA 

Peter R. Parrish, Santa Clara, CA 
David J. Edwards, Indianapolis, IN 
*Jim Humphrey, Lancaster, CA 

John & Lois Miller, Laguna Hills, CA 
*Terry Sharp, England 

Steven & Judy Fauth, Santa Clara, CA 

In addition. the following organizations have made generous 
contributions to our restoration fund: 

*ARCO Foundation, Los Angeles, CA 
*Feather River Elder Hostel, Blairsden, CA 

Restoration goes on at the museum at a fast 
and steady pace. The results are being seen. 

We wish to thank all of those who are donating 
to the fund. 

We are asking each member for a special one-time donation 
of $100 to help complete speclfled restoration projects. 

I assure you that this special donation will be used on these 
projects ONLY. 

No exceptions. 

If you cannot afford the $100. 
we then urge you to give what you can. 

Send these donations to: 

FRRS Special Fund Account 
c/o Skip Englert. Chairman 

P. O. Box 608 
Portola. CA 96122 

All contributions to this fund will be specially acknowledged 
in the Train Sheet. unless you specify otherwise. 

Support your museum! 
Thanks again, 
Skip Englert 
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